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DCR Recreational Advisory: Connell Softball Field 1 at Stony 
Brook Reservation in Hyde Park    

  
WHAT:          Beginning on Monday, April 15, 2024, and continuing through Sunday, June 30, 

2024, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close Connell 
Softball Field 1 at Stony Brook Reservation in Boston’s Hyde Park neighborhood 
to accommodate a planned $100,000 capital project that includes improvements to 
the field’s outfield, infield, and restoration work on the team dugouts. The project 
will also increase universal access. Safety fencing will be erected around the work 
area.    
For the duration of construction, the DCR has coordinated users to relocate their 
permitted play to nearby fields. Additionally, Connell Softball Field 2 will remain 
open for use.     

   
WHERE:      Connell Softball Field 1 at Stony Brook Reservation in Boston’s Hyde Park 

neighborhood      
    
WHEN:         Monday, April 15, 2024 – Sunday, June 30, 2024   
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